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Our family has been boating in Oregon for the last 6 years. Our kids have grown up 

on the water and we used to love the newberg pool for boating. With everyone 

pushed out of the willamette river, it has lead to extreme congestion on lakes 

including Hagg and Detroit. There was have been days since this change that we left 

the lake because it was too congested. Boats riding way too close to our kids behind 

our boat because they have nowhere else to go.  Allowing boats back in the Newberg 

pool (in a safe way), creates more places for boating families to go to keep our kids 

safe in the water. Thank you for your consideration! 


